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Attn: Paul J. Kellogg, Chief N/
Projects Branch 2, Division of w g \.Jf
Resident and ieactor P.ject <0
Inspection

Reference: Rerort No. 51-322/R1-01
Gentlemen:

In response to your letter of October 6, 1931, please be
advised that information -ontained in 1. E. Inspection Report
No. 50-332/81-01 is not deemed proprietary.

Sincerely,
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Jv)ﬂ Buckham
cxecutive Vice President and
Chief Operating Officer
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